
Regarding HB 4167 

We live in Coos County.  I grew up in a timber family, and 

so did many of my friends.  That being said, this bill will 
affect all Oregonians no matter where we live.  Raising 

taxes to mitigate climate change is ridiculous, it is a fact 
that the so called “climate crisis” is non-existent.   

County Commissioners from all over Oregon are saying NO 

to Cap and Trade. Legislators should too. 

  

Beckie Dunlap, Coos County 

 

 


